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English
This term we will be
reading and writing

traditional tales. Our books
this term are “The 3 little
pigs” and the alternative
story titled “The true

story of the 3 little pigs”
by Jon Scieszka. The

children will learn the
stories by acting them out,
creating actions to retell

the stories and by creating
story maps which support

their writing. 

 

Topic 
Our topic this term is Hone
Sweet Home. We will be

studying the changes in the
way houses have been built

differently over time. 
During our Science lessons
will be learning the names

of and identifying the
different properties of a

range of materials. 

Maths
Over the term we will be naming
and describing the properties of a

range of 2D and 3D shapes;
comparing their similarities and

differences.
We are also looking at division. We
will be doing this very practically

using manipulatives around the
classroom. This should help teach
the children about sharing as a

basis of division.

Uniform
As the weather has been very
unpredictable lately, please

make sure your child has a coat
in school everyday.

At the end of the day we find
a lot of cardigans and jumpers
without names. Could you please
make  sure all childrens’ clothes
are labelled to help confusion

and risk of lost uniform. 

PE
Our PE lesson will be on
Mondays this term. Please
ensure that your child’s PE
kit is always in school and
earrings are taken out.

I am available at the end of the day if you wish to discuss any

worries, questions or concerns. Alternatively, if you would like to

email any questions then please use our class email which is

yellowclass@vale-view.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Moseling
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